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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Nov. 2010
Tues. Nov. 2nd • ELECTION DAY, from 6am to 9pm, Please Remember to VOTE
Thurs. Nov. 4th • Starry Nights at the Staller Center HALF PRICE Tickets, at 8 PM, Staller Center 
Theatre (Call Corinne at 2-6570 for details)
Weds. Nov. 10th • Academic Council, at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to the UUP Office)
Fri. Nov. 12th • UUP Contract Team membership meeting, at Noon, SAC Ballroom B (RSVP to 
www.uupsbu.org)
Fri. Nov. 12th • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk at Noon, by Stony Brook Union Labyrinth
Tues. Nov. 16th • Chapter Executive Board mtg.,  at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to Corinne at 
2-6570)
Weds. Nov. 17th • Health & Safety Workshop, The Importance of Meditation at Noon, Wang Center rm. 
301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Nov. 18th • Professionals & Membership Development Workshop, Making the Most of Transition 
at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

NYS Flex Spending Account (FSA) 2011 Enrollment Period 
The 2011 enrollment campaign for the New York State Flex Spending Account (FSA) program will run 
from September 20, 2010 to November 15, 2010.  
The FSA program is comprised of two important benefits for employees - the Health Care Spending 
Account (HCSAccount) 
and the Dependent Care Advantage Account (DCAAccount).  

Employees may contribute up to $4,000 per year on a pre-tax basis through payroll deduction to an 
HCSAccount for eligible health care 
expenses that are not reimbursed by insurance, and up to $5,000 per year to a DCAAcount for elder 
care, disabled dependent care, or 
child care expenses. Employees are allowed to enroll in either or both accounts. Paperless enrollment 
makes it easy for employees to 
apply on-line or through a toll-free number.  If you have any questions regarding the 2011 open 
enrollment, 
please call the New York State Flex Spending Account (FSA) at 1-800-358-7202  or go on line 
www.flexspend.state.ny.us/

Hats for Heroes • Veterans Day, November 11th
From your UUP Community Services Committee, Let's help make this Veterans Day a great day for our 



US veterans who reside at the 
Long Island State Veterans Home in Stony Brook. Your $5 donation will purchase a hat for one of our US 
veterans who reside at LISVH.  
Let's remember our veterans and show them our appreciation for all that they have sacrificed! 
Land of the Free, Because of the Brave • Contact Heidi Ciolfi at Heidi.Ciolfi@stonybrook.edu or 632-7895

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. UUP Office at 104 Old Chemistry
Bldg. Zip = 3475 • 632-6570 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor


